
 

 
 
 
 
 

  
      

    26th September 2023  

  

Dear Parents,  

  

The Year 4 pupils wish to invite you to a special morning in school to celebrate their 
learning.   

  

A coffee and cake morning will take place on Tuesday 17th October from 9:00– 
10:00am, with all proceeds from the event being donated to the charity specially 
chosen by the pupils.  

  

Throughout the event, the Year 4 classes will also come and share some of the 
learning that they have been doing in class recently. We hope that you are able to 
make it!  

  

Thank you  
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